
 

 

Sign up sheets 
 

There are sign up sheets at the Welcome Center in the Narthex. If 
you’d like to volunteer to sponsor sanctuary flowers, bring 

refreshments or hang out in the nursery when we have little ones 
here, please sign up. Volunteer support is what keeps our Sunday 

morning ministries running. 
 

Current Deacon Members 

Karen Chandler: Chairman of the Board of Deacons 

Mary Gayle Brittingham, Summer Foley,  

Marlene Jolliffe, Ann Saunders 
________________________________________ 

 

Current Session Members and Team Assignments 

Scott Ramser & JT Matthew: Admin, Finance, Personnel 

Stan Parcell: Buildings & Grounds 

Thomas Rayner: Communications & Marketing 

 Debbie Blackburn: Mission & Service 

Christy Presseau: Nurture & Discipleship and Worship & Music 

JT Matthew: Stewardship 

  Pat Davis: Clerk of Session 

Kayla Jarvis: Social Media  
 

 

 

Church Contact Information 

804-730-9700  

On the web at: www.newhanover pres.org   

On Facebook at www.facebook.com/newhanover church 
 

Staff 

Pastor: Robert Johnson – robert.johnson@newhanover pres.org 

Covenant Pastor: Eric Douglass – edouglas10326@comcast.net 

Music Director: Kayla Jarvis – kayla@newhanoverpres.org 

Church Administrator: Carolyn Shute – carolyn@newhanoverpres.org 

Audio Visual Coordinator: Mike Jarvis – jarvis@samhillbands.com 

Sexton: Jerome Pennycooke 

 

Office Hours: 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Monday – Friday 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sunday, July 23, 2023 
 

IF YOU ARE A GUEST TODAY – WELCOME!   
 

We are delighted you are visiting with us. Please fill in a blue Welcome Card with your 

name and email address so we can add you to our This Week at New Hanover newsletter 

and the Prayers & Joys weekly emails.  

 

We are a community of faith seeking to follow Christ. If you are looking to follow Jesus 

in your daily life with the support and fellowship of a company of believers, you have 

found the right place. If you seek to commit to active involvement in worship, service, 

and study, we invite you to join us in membership. 
 

 

 

Lay Reader: Pat Davis 

Ushers: Andrea Young & Carolyn Meadows 

Music: Kayla Jarvis & The New Hanover Band 

Soundboard: Thom O’Brien 

Video/Lighting: Mike Jarvis 

Children’s Time: Robert Johnson 

Flowers: Mary Gayle Brittingham 

Coffee: Liz King 

PowerPoint: Robert Johnson 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

New Hanover 
 

NEWS  

http://www.facebook.com/new
mailto:jarvis@samhillbands.com


 

 

Sunday, July 23rd 
Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 

9:15 a.m. – Nursery    

9:30 a.m. – Worship Service – Hanover Hall 

10:30 a.m. – Liz’s Coffee Time – Hanover Hall 

10:45 a.m. – Pastor TalkBack – Narthex 
 

Monday, July 24th 
10:00 a.m. – Staff Meeting – Narthex 
 

Wednesday, July 26th 

6:00 p.m. – Band Rehearsal – Hanover Hall 
 

Sunday, July 30th 
Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 

9:15 a.m. – Nursery    

9:30 a.m. – Worship Service – Hanover Hall 

10:30 a.m. – Liz’s Coffee Time – Hanover Hall 

10:45 a.m. – Pastor TalkBack – Narthex 

 
 

 

Moving Forward with Calling a Co-Pastor 
We received wonderful news this week. The Presbytery of the James (POJ)  
has approved our request to begin the process of calling a co-pastor.  
The co-pastor would serve side-by-side with Robert for a period of time. 
Robert will retire and then the co-pastor would be our sole pastor. The 
congregation’s next step is to elect a Co-Pastor Nominating Committee 
(CPNC). More information about this next step is coming soon. 

 

Need a Covid-19 Antigen Home Test? 
 

The Chickahominy Health District dropped off a box full of 

FREE Covid-19 Antigen Home Tests. They are located at the 

Welcome Center in the narthex. Help yourself! 
 

 

 
Bible & Burgers Men’s Group  

Our next meeting is this Tuesday, July 25 @ 

6:30, here at New Hanover. Following our 

discussion on the book of Philippians, we’ll head out 

to Marty’s for $9 Burger Night. 

 
 

Sanctuary Flowers 
Today’s flowers are offered by  

Dave & Mary Gayle Brittingham in loving 

memory of our family’s angel baby. 
 
 

 

 

Share Your Flowers 
While we worship in Hanover Hall, we’ve cancelled our Sunday floral deliveries and 

encourage our congregation to sign-up and bring flowers from your gardens instead. 
The sign-up sheet is in the back at the refreshment table. Please make sure to include 

who or what you’d like to have honored or remembered. 
 
 

Pastor TalkBack 
Grab a cup of coffee and some refreshments and meet Robert in the 
narthex for a discussion centered around today’s sermon and more. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

NEW Hanover’s Birthday List 
 

Happy Birthday to the following who are 

celebrating birthdays this week: 

Linda Hultgren, Sean Coleman,  

Doug Browne, David Tostenson 

 

NHPC Guest WIFI: 
Password: 8047309700 

Summer Worship starts on July 2. Join 

us in Hanover Hall. 


